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APPLICATION FORM FOR A SCHOOL ABSENCE


NAME OF CHILD: _____________________________    Year: 

SITE:    
ALVANLEY-                           

MANLEY-

(Please tick where appropriate)

DATE(S) OF ABSENCE: __________________________________ (inclusive)

REASON(S) FOR ABSENCE:

(If requesting holiday absence please explain why this needs to be during school time) …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
SIGNED: Parent/Guardian: _______________________   DATE: _________
Office use
Name of Child: ___________________________________
This application for an authorised absence of _____ day(s) is:

 (please tick where appropriate)



Authorised



Unauthorised
SIGNED ……………………………………………………… DATE …………………………………………..

As of September 2013, the law has restricted a Head Teacher’s ability to authorise holidays during term time.   Head Teachers are now only empowered to approve a leave of absence when it is requested in advance by the parent or carer with whom the child resides and when the circumstances of the requested leave are ‘exceptional’. 

Having considered the information provided by you, your request does not meet the criterion of ‘exceptional circumstances’ and I am unfortunately unable to authorise this leave of absence.
You will be aware that a court case dealing with absences from school for holidays continues to be subject to appeal.   The case - Isle of Wight Council v Jon Platt -   is to be considered by the Supreme Court (the final court of appeal in England); the issue of holidays during term time being one of national ‘importance’.  While the decision of the Supreme Court is awaited, the local authority will not be issuing any fixed penalty notices or instigating legal proceedings for any leave of absence taken after 19 May 2016 (the date of the High Court decision).  

Any request for a leave of absence should, however, still be made in writing to the school for consideration by the Head Teacher in line with the criteria of ‘exceptional circumstances’ as provided for by the current regulations, until further notice.

Should you, still choose to take your child out of school during the requested period, the leave of absence will still be recorded on your child’s registration record as unauthorised.

If you feel this decision has not taken into account any relevant information which may constitute exceptional circumstances, please contact the school immediately for further discussion.


































